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From: Sandra Latchford |
Sent: 15 February 2011 09:47
To: Planning

- Subject: NYM/2011/0038/FL

FOR THE ATTENTION OF MARK HILL - HEAD OF DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT.
Dear Sir,

I have received the following comments from Councillor M. Farey re the above application:-

Good farm diversity

Simple design

Ideal location

Will have no impact on neighbours etc.
+ Fully support.

Thank you.

Sandra Latchford

Parish Clerk

Ebberston with Yedingham.
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